
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Y11 Revision – Phase 2 – January to March 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Following on from the Winter mocks I’m writing to inform you of upcoming revision and support 

for your child. Many students have results to be proud of, but as is usually the case after the 

Christmas mocks, there is work to be done by all to ensure our Year 11 cohort fully achieve 

their potential in their summer exams. To ensure we are doing everything to help your child 

succeed, there will be a three-pronged supportive approach. 

 

Through the Year 11 Google Classroom, we continue our ‘Guided Revision Programme’ 

providing a week-by-week guide for all exam subjects directing students what to revise, how 

to do it as well as providing resources to facilitate this. The expectation is that students spend 

20-30 minutes per subject per week using this resource to empower their independent revision, 

ensuring there is enough structure and guidance allowing all to achieve. Please ensure your 

child keeps all the resources they produce as the programme is designed to cover all major 

topics in all subjects up to the summer examinations. In addition to this, guidance on revision 

techniques for students and parents can be found on the school website here. Students who 

revise independently are more confident going into their exams and give themselves the best 

chance of success. 

 

Continuing the development from the winter mocks, and as per the schedule shared with 

students on the Year 11 Google Classroom, students will sit their February ‘Mini Mocks’ where 

will sit one paper under examination conditions in English, Maths and where relevant MFL. 

Further to this they will also sit their Paper 1 mock for Biology and Chemistry. These will be in the 

final week of this half term.  

 

Finally, Phase 2 of our ‘in-person’ revision offer commences on Monday 22nd January, the 

timetable for this is overleaf. The expectation is that students will attend at least three revision 

sessions per week, though last term many of our students benefitted from attending more. 

There will be rewards for attending each session, weekly spot prizes and the end of phase 

grand draw. Attendance at revision will be tracked weekly via EduLink, but please do not 

hesitate to contact the year office if you have any queries. This phase will last for 6 school 

weeks and lead up to the March assessment week, the final assessment period before your 

child begins their summer examinations. There are only 13 school weeks until the summer 

examinations begin, and it is imperative that we work together to maximise these opportunities 

for our students. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

G Wild     
 

Dr G Wild (Vice Principal)       
  

https://d28h14s6iidest.cloudfront.net/uploads/images/KS4-Your-Guide-to-Successful-Revision.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 


